

October 31st, 2022

Dear Parents and/or Guardian:

This is the first of several communications you will be receiving about graduation. If you're getting this letter it means your child is scheduled to graduate in 2023. *They still must meet all of the graduation requirements to graduate on time. Please check your students progress before ordering.* 

**Supplies:** The window for ordering graduations supplies **is now thru December 9**<sup>th</sup>, **2022**. EV is proud to partner with Herff Jones in creating a memorable graduation experience for every senior. They will be providing ordering for Caps & Gowns, as well as 2023 apparel and memorabilia to ensure that this much anticipated celebration is unforgettable. To place your order please go to the following website and follow the instructions provided here:

http://highschool.herffjones.com/ Choose "Graduation Products" Type in "East Valley Parent Partnership", enter your grad year, then NEXT. The first page under the tab "Grad Packs" of packages is the most expensive package that includes the cap & gown. Click "Continue Shopping" to get to the next page of packages. You can choose any package that fits your needs but if you want just the basics Package D is your basic package with Cap, Gown & Tassel for \$41.50. To add additional items, click "Continue Shopping". Click "Continue Shopping" on each page thereafter to get to get to the checkout. You can also access the page by scanning the barcode provided:



✓ Important Deadline: Have your orders in no later than December 9th<sup>th</sup>, 2022

If you order announcements they will arrive in the spring and caps and gowns will arrive the first of June. Apparel orders will come soon after placing the order. Still have questions? Contact Herff Jones, Cheri Hoagburg at 866-238-5336 or email highschoolcs@herffjones.com,

Yearbook: Please send the following to wardjm@evsd.org for the yearbook and Slideshow. A graduation/senior picture, baby picture, senior quote and a 1 sentence note of encouragement from parents. Please send all items by March 15<sup>th</sup>, or we will use your last Leo's picture.

Best Regards,

Jennie Ward

EVPP Secretary/Bookkeeper